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ISSUE 33 

16th June 2017 

Future Diary Dates 

Tues 27th June  1.30  Sports Day 

Wed 28th June  All Day   High School Transition Days for Yr 6 at GCA and LGGS 

Thurs 29th June  9.45-3.30  Yr 5 & 6 Borwick Hall Trip 

Tues 4th July  3.45-5.00  Athletics Tournament at GCA 

Fri 7th July  6.00-8.00  BBQ 

Tues 11th July  All Day  Whole School Trip to Martin Mere  

Fri 21st July  10.30-12.00 Leavers Service , school closes at 12.00 for Summer  

Stars of the Week 

Class 1 :    Megan Kellet, Megan Wilcock, Ruby Graveson and Holly Gornall 

Class 2 :    Guy Jenkinson, Oscar Byrne and Ella Spar 

 Happy Birthday to: 

Zachary Seed who was 5 on Thursday 15th June 

Promoting School 

We are trying to promote school more in the local community and let people know where we are! Hopefully by the end of 

the week new banners will be in position locally advertising the school. Alongside this our ICT technician has set up a school 

facebook page (Claughton School) and a Claughton Pri twitter account, these will soon be linked to our website                   

www.claughtonprimary.co.uk . Please “like” us and “follow” us and we will endeavour to tweet and update you on all the 

exciting things that happen in school.  Weekly newsletters can be viewed on the website. 

Waddecar 

What a treat for Yr 5 & 6 on Wednesday  when they had a fantastic, muddy and very wet day with three other schools at 

Waddecar. Team building and perseverance activities were thoroughly enjoy by all participants, even Mrs Britton! A        

massive thank you to the police at Broughton for organising and participating in this event. 

Football 

Another police organised activity was the football tournament at Barton St Lawrence on Thursday evening. Rebecca, Ted, 

Harry, Jacob., Amy, Grace and Guy tried so hard against much bigger schools. We are so proud of our children who always 

try their best and have fantastic team spirit , you are definitely a credit to our school. Well done! 

 Float 

The float is still in need of dismantling when it is convenient to the Slater family, a text will be sent requesting help. Please 

can you send any costumes from the Gala back to Elaine Seed so they can be ticked off, accounted for and distributed back 

to the people who lent them, leaving the remainder in school for future use.  

Family Picnic -  Sunday 25th June 

Next Sunday is the picnic day. Hopefully the sun will shine and families can enjoy music, children’s entertainment , ice 

cream and the beautiful gardens at Claughton Hall.  Please try and support this event. 

BBQ -  Friday 7th July 

The end of year school and community BBQ will take place at school on Friday 7th July from 6pm-8pm. This is a really big 

fundraiser for school alongside the Christmas Fair so please try and keep the date free. 

W/C 19th June 2017 Remember Shorts and T-shirt along with swimming kit on Wednesday 

Mon 19th           

Tues 20th   1.30-3.30  Pre-School Multi-Skills afternoon  

Weds 21st  10.30  Swimming (Shorts and T/Shirts needed for survival skills) 

   3.45-5.00  Rounders Tournament at GCA—separate letter sent    

Thurs 22nd  3.30 – 4.30  After School Clubs - SAQ and Tennis 

   4.00-6.00  Football Tournament at Barton St Lawrence (separate letters sent) 

Fri 23rd    3.10  Celebration Assembly 

Sun 25th   9.00  1st Holy Communion (Daniel and Martha) 

   12.30-4.00 Family Picnic at Claughton Hall    


